McMonigal-St Dennis, Barb (CI-StPaul)

From: Tom Schlagel <tpschlagel820@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, July 08, 2014 10:46 AM

To: McMonigal-St Dennis, Barb (CI-StPaul)
Subject: La Cucaracha Variance

Hello!

I am a homeowner at 635 Grand Ave., #7. I am writing to express my complete support for La Cucaracha
Restaurante's request for a variance for their planned 50th anniversary party.

The owners of La Cucaracha are fantastic neighbors and provide an excellent restaurant that enhances the
neighborhood. This event would be a great showcase of how wonderful the neighborhood is and I urge the City
to approve their request without hesitation.

Thank you.

Tom Schlagel
635 Grand Ave #7
651-238-7705




